
FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
 

Advisory No. 67 4/21/2015 
 

 
 
 

ADVISORY NO. 67 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 

TOPIC: MORE ON ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION OF TWCC-67 (HCFA 1500)  
 
  
 TWCC released Advisory 92-08 on 12-15-92 concerning Rule 134.802 which requires 
carrier's submission of medical bills to be by electronic media. 
 
 This advisory provides carriers or self-insureds who are unable to begin electronic 
submission by January 1, 1993, a grace period to July 1, 1993. 
 
 To obtain the grace period, you must notify Bart Griffin, Director of Records in writing 
by December 31, 1992, that additional time is needed to begin submitting TWCC-67 (HCFA-
1500) and TWCC-68 (UB-82) electronically. 
 
 There may be further specifications released by TWCC in addition to those we provided 
with Flahive, Ogden & Latson Advisory No. 65.  We will keep you informed. 
 
 PLEASE NOTE: TWO DIFFERENT PROCEDURES 
 
 1. Do not file TWCC-67 (HCFA-1500) with the Commission after December 31, 

  1992.  You must keep a copy.  You will be required to file all 
TWCC-67 after December 31, 1992 electronically when you do go on-line 
electronically. 

 
 2. Continue to file paper copies of TWCC-68 (UB-82) after December 31, 1992   with th
 
 If you have questions on TWCC Advisory 92-08, please call Bart Griffin at            
(512) 440-3929. 


